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Cheers to the local pastors who had the courage to sign the Clergy Letter Project — a collaborative effort between religious leaders and scientists to show support for modern science, including the teaching of evolution in schools. The letter these pastors signed was sure to raise the ire of others within their religious communities because of how it unabashedly affirmed the belief that the “timeless truths of the Bible and the discoveries of modern science may comfortably co-exist.” And, the letter concludes, “we ask that science remain science and that religion remain religion, two very different, but complementary, forms of truth.” We are certain there are those who disagree with these pastors, but we applaud them for the strength of their convictions.
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